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INCREASED LOAN FACILITY  
 
 
 
The Board of Tanami Gold NL (‘Tanami’ or ‘the Company’) advises that it has reached agreement with 
AP Finance Limited for an increase in the Company’s loan facilities of HK$52.2 million (approximately A$6.5 
million).    
 
The increase in the Company’s loan facilities (as contemplated in the Company’s Replacement Prospectus 
dated 13 February 2013 for its renounceable entitlements issue (‘Issue’)) will be used as required to provide 
additional working capital through to completion of the Issue. 
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